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As of September 1, I am reopening the option to resume in-person lessons. Each student 
has the choice to choose between in-person or virtual lessons. As a precaution, I have 
created a number of safety measures. I encourage you to look over these guidelines when 
deciding whether you would like to choose in-person or virtual classes. Please let me know 
your preference, and please feel free to be in touch with any questions!

I will be implementing COVID-19 Guidelines to keep everyone as safe as possible. 
This includes: 

• Students will have the choice of in person or virtual lessons once we 
reopen. I understand that some people will continue to prefer virtual lessons 
for health reasons and want to make sure everyone has that option, if 
needed.   

• Everyone will be required to wear a mask.  

• Students and teachers will keep a 6-foot minimum distance between 
them at all times. Instruments cannot be shared. 

• I will not be able to touch, tune, put together, or inspect any student 
instrument. This is in order to eliminate any amount of shared contact 

• Stands, chairs, and any common surface will be disinfected between 
each lesson. This will take a few minutes for each lesson, so keep in mind 
that your lesson may end a few minutes early so we can take the needed 
precautions. Please be flexible, we are all in this together. 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